
 

 

 THE LEAFLET  
A weekly newsletter for Learning Tree students, families, and supporters 

L  earning to love God and others       Teaching to think       Equipping to serve       Showing Jesus to all 

LEAF OF LIFE  

¶ February 20               

Presidentõs Day         

No school  

¶ February 24               

7-8 to CA/ 5-6 to Mrs. 

Brownõs house for 

òHome Schooló day 

¶ February 27                

School Portraits 

¶ March 3                   

last day to register  

early and get discount 

on app fee! 

¶ March 3                

Muffins with Mom! All 

are invited for break-

fast from 7:30-8:20AM 

¶ March 6-10           

Spring Break! 

¶ March 31                

GCA Chapel 

CALENDAR  

Hope you all had a wonderful Valentineõs Day! 

My husband and I were blessed to attend the 

Ultimate Date Night with Jay and Laura Laf-

foon at one of the Baptist churches downtown. 

I was thinking that the Most Ultimate Date is 

the one we have with our loving Savior, Jesus 

Christ! All of heaven celebrates when we 

choose Christ to be our forever Friend. The 

Learning Tree family is celebrating with heaven 

because of Trey Whiteõs decision to dedicate 

his heart and life to Jesus! Best choice ever! 
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Valentine Party ð How many hearts do you see in the photos below? 

Celebrating Love,  by Twila Brown, Principal 
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Announcements 

Early registration for 2017 -2018 at Learning 

Tree  runs until March 3!  Pre-register by March 3 and 

save 50% on the application fee or pay $400 registration 

and get the $100 application fee totally waived. After 

March 3, prices increase so save your spot now. 
 

Shop at AmazonSmile  and Amazon will make a dona-

tion to Learning Tree Elementary. Simply go to http://

smile.amazon.com/ch/58-1671996 Happy Shopping! 
 

The 9 th  Annual Dr. Bob Raitz Memorial Golf 

Tournament  will be held at Spring Lakes Golf Course 

in Chatsworth, GA on 

Sunday, April 23. The 

tournament will be a four-

man team format, with a 

shotgun start at 1:00pm. 

Registration begins at 

noon. Individual fees are 

$65 per player; sponsor-

ship opportunities are 

also available. Please call 

Jeff White Jr. at 706-218-4979 for more information. 

Registration forms are available at the school office or 

online at www.learningtreeschool.org. All proceeds from 

the tournament benefit Learning Tree Elementary 

Schoolõs Sponsorship Fund. Thank you in advance for 

helping to make quality Christian education affordable for 

children in the Dalton community! 
 

Mrs. Dornõs 2nd-4th grade classroom is in need of a  Mi-

crowave Oven .  If anyone 

would like to donate one, 

please call the office at 706-

278-2736. 
 

Students need to wear sol-

id navy jackets in the 

school building. If your stu-

dent does not have one, please 

get one so they have some-

thing to wear inside when it is 

cold.  
 

           HOT LUNCH  

  Feb 20 ñ No School 

  Feb 22 ñ Haystacks 

  Feb 24 ñ No Pizza 

Partnering For Eternity (PFE)  
 

Partnering For Eternity.  There couldnõt be a more fitting name.  Thank you 

Southern Adventist University and the PFE donors who have made this 

wonderful program possible.  PFE is a grant program, bringing together sen-

iors and students for mutual benefit.  Every week students perform compan-

ionship activities, such as telling stories, or doing some light chores for their 

senior mentor.  The relationship has proven to enhance the quality of life 

for the senior mentors, and students have learned to appreciate the value of 

service.  These relationships may very well last into eternity. 
 

My job is to approve the reflections sent to me by the students after each 

visit, something I really enjoy.  Hereõs Leahõs reflection:  
 

òI visited my senior mentor Mrs. B.  When I got there her son came to visit-

ed her.  She was so happy to see me and she introduced me to her son.  His 

name is Don B.  He is so happy that I get to come and spend time with her.  

She told me a lot of story about him when he was growing up.  He said his 

mom could still remember a lot of things.  He also told me that he likes fish-

ing.  Looking forward to see my senior mentor next week.ó 

¶ Feb 23 ñ Jayden 

           BIRTHDAYS  

Lightning Athletic News  
 

Our JV basketball team will be playing their 

final basketball game this Thursday night. 

They will be traveling to Chattanooga to play 

the Patriots. (Not the Super Bowl champs!)  

Our Lady Lightning will have their òreunionó 

game Tuesday, February 21 when they play at 

Shenandoah Baptist School.  All former Lady Light-

ning players up to 12th grade are invited to join in. 

Our soccer season òkicks offó 

with a practice scheduled for 

Sunday, Feb 26 . This is co-

ed soccer for children in 

grades 4-9.  Our first match 

will be our home opener 

against St. Maryõs Catholic 

School on March 12.   
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